
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

As we rapidly approach the holiday season, we can look back on the past 

several months with a sense of accomplishment, even as we will continue 

to face serious challenges in the remainder of the year to come. 

In October our membership ratified our new Collective Bargaining 

Agreement by a remarkably wide margin, with 94% of eligible votes cast in 

favor of ratification.  On behalf of the negotiating team, I would like to 

thank you all for your participation, support, and expression of faith in the 

WTA leadership.  With the contract in place through 2015, and the 

associated APPR in its trial year, we shall focus our energies upon 

supporting our members in the Common Core and APPR transitions.   

This year's Benefits Fair was well attended, although our goal of seeing all 

of our members stop in was certainly not achieved.  As always, Ida Marra 

arranged an event that was both a good party and a source of a wealth of 

information.  Those who attended found easy answers to their question 

about health insurance, NYSUT benefits, investment opportunities, flu 

shots, and more.   The food was excellent, and it was a great opportunity 

for people to take a break with their colleagues while taking care of 

business at the same time.   

Adaptation to the new APPR is underway, and while most elements of the 

Danielson rubric seem to be functioning very well, some issues of concern have been noticed.  If you are seeing areas of 

difficulty, such as the criteria within a component being somehow inappropriate for your grade level or particular 

course, please share this information with your building representatives.  At this time we're not sure how we might be 

able to deal with such problems, since the state law requires that we use an approved rubric in its entirety.  Still, 

gathering this data will hopefully provide us with the opportunity to develop a unified strategy for handling any 

shortcomings.   

Our Webster Professional Learning Center is working with a large number of PLCs this year, as many of us are taking 

advantage of the job-embedded professional learning offered through the vehicle of "Creative Collaborations."  This 

innovative approach developed by the WPLC is supportive of teacher innovation in the classroom, and is particularly 

valuable as we adapt to the Common Core shifts and APPR requirements.  If your PLC has not explored this form of 

support, information is readily available on the WPLC pages of the district website.   

Our collaborative discussions with the district administration have resulted in their making some modification to the 

nature of the re-teach and enrich model in the elementary schools.  We have requested that the administration 

continue to work with teachers to evaluate the possibility of a uniquely Webster approach to this concept, by using the 

existing administrative and PLC framework.  Similarly, we are working with the administration to take a look at the 
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functioning of the high school schedule, now that we have 3+ years of experience with it.  We are drafting a survey for 

high school teachers to provide feedback on what is working well, and what could use improvement.  As part of that 

discussion we intend to query their feelings regarding a possible return to a traditional daily schedule.  With the 

variables not yet defined, no decisions have been made, and at the moment our focus is on gathering informative data;  

it is very possible that the administration will decide to continue with the existing schedule for the foreseeable future.   

Besides maintaining a close working relationship with your PLC, please strive to do the same with your WTA building 

representatives.  All buildings should have well-attended monthly WTA meetings in order to keep the flow of 

information flowing smoothly in both directions.    

 

May we all have a safe and happy (and very well deserved) holiday! 

Steven Turiano 

 

 

WTA Members Helping their Community 
 

Willink Stache Sistas support their MOvember Colleagues 
Willink teachers that participated in MOvember are pictured below...the guys had to grow a mustache to help raise 
money for cancer research for cancers that affect men. The Stache sistas purchased shirts with proceeds going to 
charity, so we could support our male colleagues. 8th grade Social Studies Teacher, Pete Sozio was the organizer of the 
event. 
 

 
 

Schlegel Makes it Happen! 

 Second and third grade students at Schlegel Rd. Elementary School collected money for the Red Cross Hurricane 

Sandy Relief Fund.  They wanted to reach out to their neighbors in NYC and NJ. The families in our school embraced our 

challenge to raise $1,000 to help those in need.   Students counted coins, kept a running total and informed the school 

of our progress toward our goal.  Families rose to the challenge and due to their generosity we reached our goal, $1000! 

We thank our Schlegel Road community for all their support! 



Thomas High School Food Drive for the Webster Food Cupboard 

   

 

 

DƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƎƛŦǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƪŜŜǇǎ ƻƴ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ Χ ǘƻ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ 

Now your generosity to the NYSUT Disaster Relief Fund can also help with holiday gift-giving! Donate in honor of friends 
or family, and you can print a certificate from nysut.org that tells of the gift made in their name. The need remains great: 
Thousands of NYSUT members were harmed by Superstorm Sandy and hundreds remain homeless; it's the worst natural 
disaster to impact NYSUT members in our union's history. Requests for assistance continue pouring in. The NYSUT 
Disaster Relief Fund, which helps members meet needs other resources don't 
cover, depends on voluntary donations. Both locals and individuals are donating in 
the holiday spirit: Can you send a check today?  

NYSUT assumes 100 percent of the administrative costs associated with the NYSUT 
Disaster Relief Fund. Donate now to benefit members impacted by the storm; go to 
www.nysut.org/disasterrelief. 

http://nysut.org/
http://www.nysut.org/disasterrelief


 

Message from Political Action Chairperson 
Brothers & Sisters, 
 
As I write this, something unprecedented is happening.  Michigan, the home of the United Auto Workers Union & the 
ōƛǊǘƘǇƭŀŎŜ ƻŦ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ ŜŀǊƭȅ ǳƴƛƻƴ ǘǊƛǳƳǇƘǎΣ ōŜŎŀƳŜ ŀ άǊƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪέ ǎǘŀǘŜΦ  άwƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ ²ƻǊƪέ legislation drastically limits, 
and in some cases forbids, collective bargaining of its employees.  This allows for termination without cause, drastic pay 
discrepancies between genders, and leads to rampant cronyism.  The legislation was introduced during the lame duck 
session at the Michigan capital and flew threw committee, reading, and parliamentary procedure within 5 days.  Laws 
typically take around 60 days to pass, allowing for debate and examination of impact.  Imagine coming to work on 
Monday and not having union protections by Friday.  These legislators passed this law in 5 days, while voting no on 
extending unemployment benefits and municipality tax credits.  Several of the legislators who introduced the legislation 
curiously received sizable campaign contributions from the Koch Brothers amongst others in the days leading up to the 
vote.  The legislation is unprecedented because the law states that it cannot be undone by future laws.  While the 
legality of this clause is in question, the consequences of this are not.  
The law takes away the ability of a union to fund itself and limits the 
scope of what it can negotiate.  Without funding, there is no way to fund 
union protections, representations, and activities.  Without protections, 
workers are unable to collectively bargain wages.  Repressed wages 
benefit those at the very top and lead to diminished worker benefits and 
thus the continued decimation of the middle class.  We implore you to 
please donate to VOTE COPE and let legislators know that we will not 
stand for this in New York.  With a legislative chamber, anything is 
possible and middle of the night deal-making becomes more 
commonplace. 
 
In the interest of being reality and fact based, please note that 8 out of 
the 10 states with the highest poverty rates are so-called "right to work" states.  They are Mississippi (20.1%), Louisiana 
(18.3%), Alabana (16.7%), Texas (16.2%), Arkansas (15.9%), Oklahoma (15.6%), Arizona (15.2%), and Tennessee 
(15.0%). These are numbers from the United States Census, not NYSUT or the UAW. 
 
In Solidarity, 
Jim McEntee  
PAC Chairperson 
 
 
ά9ǾƛŘŜƴŎŜέ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜŀƪŜƴŜŘ ǳƴƛƻƴǎ ƭŜŀŘǎ ǘƻ ōŜǘǘŜǊ 
economy non-existent 
http://www.mercurynews.com/breaking-
news/ci_22162305/michigan-democrats-make-
final-right-work-push 
 
President Obama comes out against άǊƛƎƘǘ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪέ 
in Michigan 
http://www.washingtonpost.com/blogs/plum-
line/wp/2012/12/10/obama-drops-the-hammer-
on-michigan-right-to-work-push/ 
 
Heavily Funded PACs fight against workers 
http://www.examiner.com/article/president-
obama-stands-with-middle-class-against-michigan-
right-to-work-law 
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Send season's greetings to the Regents via "Tell It Like It Is"  

 
Thank you all who have already sent a message to the Board of Regents, Chancellor Tisch and Education 
Commissioner King. If you haveƴΩǘ ƘŀŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ȅŜǘΣ  ƴƻǿϥǎ ǘƘŜ ǘƛƳŜΗ Lǘ ƻƴƭȅ ǘŀƪŜǎ ŀ ŦŜǿ ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ b¸{¦¢ϥǎ 
online "Tell It Like It Is" email form to speak out against the state's obsession with standardized testing and offer 
solutions to help establish the agenda for 2013! Key decisions are being made now by policymakers. Keep up the 
momentum as we head into a new year! 
http://salsa.democracyinaction.org/o/1846/p/dia/action/public/?action_KEY=11782 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos from the WTA Benefits Fair, November 17, 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Check out DISCOUNTED GIFT CARDS for teachers! http://www.myeducationdiscount.com/discountedgiftcards.htm 

http://salsa.democracyinaction.org/o/1846/p/dia/action/public/?action_KEY=11782
http://www.myeducationdiscount.com/discountedgiftcards.htm
http://www.myeducationdiscount.com/


 



Webster Teachers Association 
Calendar of Meetings 

2012τ2013  
 

Meetings will be held at 4:00 PM in the Webster Thomas Library unless otherwise noted. 

Executive Board Month Representative Council 

9-10-12 September 9-24-12 

10-1-12 October 10-15-12 

11-5-12 November 11-26-12 

12-3-12 December 12-17-12 

1-7-13 January 1-14-13 

2-4-13 February 2-11-13 

3-4-13 March 3-18-13 

4-8-13 April 4-22-13 

5-6-13 May 5-20-13 

6-3-13 June 6-10-13 

 

 
 

 

Webster Teachers' Association  

(Established 1972) 
Representing 730+ teachers in 11 schools 

(7 elementary, 2 middle and 2 high schools) 

in the Webster Central School District 

Affiliated with NYSUT, AFT/NEA, and the AFL-CIO 

 

WTA office  
Thomas High School, Room #90 

800 Five Mile Line Road 

Webster, New York 14580 

President's CELL PHONE: 585-683-9147 

OFFICE: 585-670-8071 

FAX: 585-670-8047 

http://www.wta1972.com  
 


